Invitation to all interested parents-->

IB Parent Information Evening



Wednesday September 27th 7pm in the Parkland Library Learning Commons

Hello Parkland Parents,

Parkland is entering year two of their IB candidacy. We are on track for starting the IB Diploma Program in September 2018 for students entering grade 11. An IB verification team will be at Parkland December 4th and 5th to meet with myself, IB Teachers and District Administration and they will also want to speak with a few potential IB parents about the IB Diploma program.

If you would be interested in being one of these few parents speaking with the IB Verification team as a Parkland Parent, we would be very grateful. Please get in touch with us at the Sept 27th meeting!

The Sept 27th meeting is open for any and all Parkland Parents who would like to know more about:

- Our proposed IB schedule—which courses we will offer and what the timetable will look like.
- Our IB policies (Assessment Policy, Admission Policy, Special Education Policy, Language Policy, Academic Honesty Policy) and our Mission Statement.
- Proposed fees
- Responding to your questions and noting your feedback.

We will be having a more extensive information evening just before course selection on January 25th, 2018, at 7pm in the Parkland Theatre. If you cannot attend the September 27th meeting there will be other opportunities for you to get information, as well you can always connect via email or phone.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I look forward to meeting you!

Lizanne Chicanot Principal, Parkland Secondary School